
From:Fenella Walker
Sent:Thu, 4 Nov 2021 18:27:55 +0000
To:localreview;Henderson, Fiona
Subject:Fw: Plot 2 Land North Of Cakemuir House Nenthorn 21/01000/PPP and 21/00029/RREF
Attachments:Email Notification to IP - 22.10.21.rtf

CAUTION: External Email 

Evening Fiona

I refer to the notification about the appeal for planning plots 1 and 2 on land North of 
Cakemuir House Nenthorn.  I have a comment to add. In this application under point 5.11 
it is noted that ' constructions is anticipated to begin in the near future' on land adjoining 
the proposed new building site (LPA ref 20\01275\PPP) land I part own. I'm not sure how 
they can say this as to my knowledge construction is not being considered by us now or 
in the near future.  I know this is just a point to correctness in their application. I'm also 
not sure how they have this knowledge as they have at no time contacted me about the 
planning permission on this parcel of land and on their original application no 
notification in the press was made.

Please keep me informed of the outcome of the appeal

Kind regards
Fenella Walker
 
 
From: localreview
Sent: 22 October 2021 16:25
Subject: Plot 2 Land North Of Cakemuir House Nenthorn 21/01000/PPP and 
21/00029/RREF
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Please find attached a letter with regard to the above planning application.
 
Regards  Fiona 
 
 
Fiona Henderson
Democratic Services Officer
Democratic Services 
Resources
Council Headquarters
NEWTOWN ST BOSWELLS  TD6 0SA
 DDI : 01835 826502
 fhenderson@scotborders.gov.uk
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delete the email and remove any copies from your system. The views or opinions 
expressed in this communication may not necessarily be those of Scottish Borders 
Council. Please be advised that Scottish Borders Council's incoming and outgoing email 
is subject to regular monitoring and any email may require to be disclosed by the Council 
under the provisions of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 . 
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